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Renfrewshire Valuation Joint Board

Report to: Renfrewshire Valuation Joint Board 

Meeting on: 20 November 2015 

Subject: Re-Accreditation for Public Services Network (PSN) 

Author: Depute Assessor & Electoral Registration Officer 

1.0 Introduction 

As the Board is aware we were granted PSN accreditation last October for the 
first time. Accreditation only lasts for 1year after which time we need to re-
submit. 

I am happy to report that following on from our submission early in October 
we have been granted PSN status for the second year. Part of our successful 
submission was fulfilling the undertaking we had made to the Cabinet Office, 
who administer PSN, whereby we undertook to employ a third member to our 
in house IT Team.  

I am pleased to announce we have appointed a Mr MacNeil, who it is 
anticipated will be joining us this month, and we are sure will be an invaluable 
member of the IT Team. 

2. Recommendation

The Board notes the content of this report. 

Kate Crawford 
Depute Assessor & ERO 
16 October 2015 

For further information please contact Kate Crawford on 0141-618-5903 or via email at 
kate.crawford@renfrewshire-vjb.gov.uk  


